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DEA	proposes	further	limiting	opioid	production

Every	year,	the	Drug	Enforcement	Administration	(DEA)	sets	a	specific	quota	regarding	the	number	of	opioid	pills
that	drugmakers	can	produce	in	the	United	States.	This	quota	is	based	on	data	collected	from	both	the	FDA	and
drugmakers.	However,	the	DEA	recently	proposed	a	rule	that	would	prevent	the	overproduction	of	opioids.	Doing
so	would	limit	the	excess	quantities	available	for	illegal	use	and	distribution.		

According	to	the	proposed	rule,	the	DEA	would	reduce	production	quotas	based	on	increasing	rates	of	opioid
abuse	and	overdoses.	The	rule	would	also	attempt	to	standardize	the	practice	of	“use-specific”	quotas,	which
allow	for	adjusted	quotas	based	on	individual	circumstances.

This	proposed	rule	comes	after	the	release	of	a	report	that	the	DEA	allowed	drugmakers	to	increase	production	of
oxycodone	by	400%	between	2002	and	2013.
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"Except	where	specifically	encouraged,	no	part	of	this	publication	may	be	reproduced,	in	any	form	or	by	any
means,	without	prior	written	consent	of	HCPro,	or	the	Copyright	Clearance	Center	at	978-750-8400.	Opinions
expressed	are	not	necessarily	those	of	CRCJ/MSB.	Mention	of	products	and	services	does	not	constitute
endorsement.	Advice	given	is	general,	and	readers	should	consult	professional	counsel	for	specific	legal,	ethical,
or	clinical	questions."

https://www.beckershospitalreview.com/pharmacy/dea-takes-steps-to-reduce-opioid-overproduction.html

